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A workshop on Career opportunities in the context of NEP-2020 was held on 27th June 2025 at 

the MBB Auditorium, Tripura University. It was organized by the University of Science and 

Technology Meghalaya (USTM), in association with Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), 

Tripura University, and Maharaja Bir Bikram University, Agartala, Tripura. 

The event was attended by Padma Shri Prof. Arunoday Saha, former Chairman of the Higher 

Education Council and Founding Vice Chancellor of Tripura University, as a Chief Guest. 

Other distinguished guests included Prof. GD Sharma, Vice Chancellor of USTM; Prof. Badal 

Kumar Dutta, Vice Chancellor (In charge) of Tripura University, and Dr. Surajit Bhattacharjee, 

on behalf of IQAC, Tripura University; Prof. Salim Shah, Tripura University. Faculty members 

and students also participated in the event. 

The workshop began with the lighting of the lamp, followed by a welcome address by Prof. 

GD Sharma, who emphasized USTM’s commitment to quality education and transformative 

leadership in the region. Prof. Badal Kumar Dutta spoke about the importance of linking higher 

education with global trends. Prof. Arunoday Saha, the Chief Guest, gave a thought provoking 

speech about the importance of NEP 2020 in shaping India’s education system and helping 

students build global careers. An interactive session followed, during which Prof. Salim Shah 

and Dr. Surajit Bhattacharjee shared their views on career opportunities in the context of NEP. 

During the event, the participants also took part in an open discussion where they asked 

questions and shared their thoughts. The program ended with a vote of thanks by Dr. Ajmal 

Bhuyan, Academic Registrar, USTM.  



 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

Report Prepared by Mr Abinash Debbarma, Department of Microbiology, Tripura University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


